Buches First School
Believe, Grow, Succeed. ...
...to be the hest ‘me’ I can be.

14 February 2022
Dear Parents,

The Schootl Council have met today and decided o their Fund-Raising Event for this
Friday (18" Fehruary).

They have unanimously chosen that they would like to have a ‘Treat' Playtime. The
School Council are very much looking forwwrd to taking ownership of the treat sale and
will oversee the stalls selling hoth squash and cakes!

~ Cakes will be sold at 50p per cake or per slice and squash at 20p. Please do not bring in
any more that £1.

If any parents would like to donate any cakes for our cake sale, they will be greatly
received...either home-made or bought, to- school by Friday 18% February!

Thank you for yowr support.
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